
 

 
8/11/24 Home Learning Class 2 

 
Hope you have all had a lovely half term. Class 2 have settled back in well this week and have started work 

on their new English topic ‘Ask Dr. K Fisher about Dinosaurs’. So far they’ve written a letter to an expert 

and chose lots of interesting people to write to including Bob Mortimer, Steve Backshall and Shirley Ballas. 

We’ve discussed what an Agony Aunt is and thought of issues which could be asked and the responses 

that might be given.  

In maths we’ve continued working on column addition and subtraction but progressed to word problems 

and deciding which operation we need to use.   

In PSHE we’ve started a topic called celebrating difference. The first lesson focused on making 

assumptions about people which raised lots of good discussions.  

Home Learning 

Projects: 

Please choose two of the following options to complete over the second half of the Autumn Term. This 

will be due in Friday 20th December 2024. You are welcome to do more than two if you wish. 

1. Science: Create your own drawing or model of the ear. It must include the different parts that make up 

the ear and be coloured or painted. Write an explanation to go with your model or drawing to explain 

how the ear works.  

2. RE: We have learnt about the story of Noah and will be learning about the story of Adam and Eve in the 

next couple of weeks. Create your own story board for one of the above to retell each section of the story.  

3. History 1: We have studied the Stone Age in Britain during which time people used wood, wool and 

bone amongst other materials to make jewellery. Research Stone Age jewellery then design and make 

your own. Make sure you are able to share a few facts about stone age jewellery. 

4.  History option 2: We will be studying the Bronze Age and moving into the Iron Age between now and 

Christmas. Research Iron Age hill forts and make a model. You could make one home or even a whole 

settlement! Make sure that you can share a few facts about the house/settlement and its features. 

5. Art: Christmas is fast approaching so it would be lovely to have some beautiful wintery scenes around 

the classroom. Create a winter scene using media of your choice; paint, pencil, pastel or collage for 

example. Make sure you are able to talk about how you created your art and why you made the 

style/colour choices. 

Reading 

We expect the children to read 5 times a week – you can read to an adult (as it is always good to read 

aloud to practise your expression) or talk to your adult about what you have read. 

 

 



 

 

Spelling 

Below are spellings linked to No Nonsense spelling. Spellings will not be tested in isolation. We will be 

looking at whether the children are using them accurately in their writing. 

 

Maths 

Please could they also remember to log in TT Rock stars and practice the assigned times tables (again the 

login details can be found in their reading diaries). 

 


